
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 13th October 

Wow we can’t believe we only have one more week until half term!  

This week in Falcons English the children created their own dinosaur and wrote about it. They wrote about what 

their dinosaur looks like and how it behaves. We will be starting a new unit of English next week based on a video. 

In Food Tech, the children made shortbread. They demonstrated brilliant independence with this – following a recipe 

and measuring the ingredients accurately.  

In Geography, we went on the chromebooks and explored how to use google earth. We researched some of the 

towns in England that are by the coast and located them on a map.  

In Art this week, we started to design our PTA Christmas cards. These will be sent home before half term and you will 

be able to order them.  

Haven Gathering 
As a reminder, please come and visit the school on Friday 20th October at 1.45 – 3.00 for our Haven gathering. We 
will be holding this event in the classrooms, please come through the main school office where you will be escorted 
down to the Haven. We would like to invite up to two guests per child. If you cannot make this date, please be 
assured that your child will be cared for by a Haven adult and will not miss out on the fun. This is an opportunity to 
do some craft with your child, eat some delicious food made by the children and catch up with other Haven parents. 
The gathering will finish at 3.00 and you will be able to take your child, and any mainstream siblings, home at this 
time. 
 
Golden leaves 
This week’s golden leaves were awarded to: 
Jacob H – For excellent handwriting and helping the adults write the date on the whiteboard each day. 

Jack – For being trying hard in each lesson and showing wonderful manners. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 

 

 

  


